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Texas High School Lacrosse League
Board of Director’s Meeting

November 8, 2010

In Attendance: Ray, Patty, Al, Steve, Jay, Joe, Ashley, Ed, Rick

Absent:  Mike, Nancy, Rashad, Chris


Meeting Started 7:04 p.m.

There was no Oct. 25th meeting.
1. Board Meeting Minutes

Ray asked if board members had reviewed the September 25, 2010 Annual Members Meeting Minutes. There was a brief discussion. The minutes were passed unanimously. Nancy will add a list of how members voted on the Eligibility Rule 8.0 Voting Item.


2. THSLL Season Timeline

Nancy is not on the call so no update at this time. Will put on the agenda for the next meeting.


3. College Coaches

Several college coaches have contacted Ray about opening up the communication process with the league and high school lacrosse coaches. Ray asked the Board to formulate a reasonable process that would establish a two way communication between college coaches, high school coaches and players without infringing on privacy concerns. The Board will make recommendations at the next meeting that will facilitate dialogue without opening the league up to liability issues. The Board wants to provide our players with exposure to college level coaches without opening up distribution lists to the public which could lead to unsolicited communications. More due diligence is needed to formulate a workable process.


4. League Structure

The Board wants to continue dialogue on the future of the league by forming district and state level task forces. Ray asked each district to nominate 3 individuals to join a district task force. Each district task force would create ground rules and objectives on their vision for the future of the league that would be presented to the board. Ray asked the coordinators to nominate potential volunteers by the next board meeting so that committees can be in place by January or February. After each district arrives at an agreeable thought process for their area, they would nominate a representative that would sit on a state level task force.

5. Open Items

Ray opened up the floor for discussion of any outstanding items. 
The League recently approved Flour Bluff Lacrosse Club High School Team as a new team from the Corpus Christi area. A preliminary rooster and Team By-Laws were received and reviewed by board members.

Meeting ended 7:30 p.m.

Next meeting is November 22, 2010.
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